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Hello,

My name is Sean Eckrich, CO Notary & Co-Owner of Lindy Rich Services, a CO notary
company. 

We are hopeful that this new rule will pass and bring us the ability to use biometrics as a
primary security measure in the transactions for signers who can't use KBA. This would
greatly improve the ability for CO remote notaries to give full service to all our partners. 

I appreciate your time and have a great day!

Sean R. Eckrich

Co-CEO of Lindy Rich Services, LLC 
www.lindyrichservices.com | 
Mobile: 
CLOSING LOANS THE WAY THEY SHOULD BE CLOSED TO GET US ALL
MORE BUSINESS




